

TERM 2 I FRIDAY 14 MAY 2021





THE GROOVE & THAC FM

Our lunchtime performance event was back for the first time this term!

This is always a fun session, with a selection of our Senior Students performing for their peers as they enjoy lunch and sunshine.

The performers are joined by a pair of Year 12 MC's, who spin some tunes and entertain the audience with College updates and fun facts. This week, we had Despina L and Elliana C each sing

a song, and our Year 12 hosts were Sacha G and Jeremy E. Well done to these students, and we look forward to the next GROOVE & THAC FM session next week.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles